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Time to Think About the Future? 
 
In December world leaders will come together in Copenhagen to try to get agreement about 
how we can work together to stave off devastating climate change.   Sustainable Thornbury 
offers you the opportunity to learn the most up-to-date facts about climate change from local 
expert Paul Ashford. Paul is a member of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change 
which advises governments on the latest scientific thinking.  Come along to the Jubilee Hall, 
Greenhill, Alveston on Monday 28th September for the chance to hear the facts and discuss the 
issues.  Doors open 7pm for 7.30pm start.  Free admission.  This talk is the first of a monthly 
series of talks and films looking at our future prospects in a changing world. More details on 
www.sustainablethornbury.org or tel 416778.    
 
 
Entry for What’s On list: 
 
Sept 28th.  Time to Think About the Future? Climate Change talk by Paul Ashford.  7.30pm 
Jubilee Hall, Greenhill,  Alveston. Free admission.  


